
My family and friends are in favor of the HB 3177

The racist and biased way the closures of various businesses has been done is completely wrong. 
It must be stopped. The bill HB 3177 will help stop the bureaucratic overreach and the ridiculous whims on how closures are 
dictated .

respectfully 
Ritch Hanneman and family and friends . 


